REDMAN'S EARTHMOVING PTY LIMITED

To whom it may Concern,
1 am writing today to offer my support to the Rocky Hill Coal Project.

As a fellow business person, | believe the project should go ahead, it has meet all of its arduous
obligations, and will continue to meet strenuous regulations throughout its lifespan. The revised EIS
only makes the project more attractive to the Gloucester area.

Gloucester and it s population need the jobs and the financial injection into the local economy
to survive. We need the jobs, and trades training for our young people to stay and make a living in the
town that they love. The financial spending into our local economy as the Rocky Hill Coal Project has
indicated at various information sessions is so desperately needed as the current economical trend in
Gloucester is quite miserable, and business entities within Gloucester are quite disheartened to their
future. Most businesses as well as mine, within the town see the project as a gift to be grasp seized with
both hands and make the absolute most of the possible future of increased wages, spending, growth
and training in Gloucester, and the opportunity to work with the GRL management to work on
opportunities to have in place to replace the mine when the mine has run its life.

Yours Faithfully

Management.



